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Meeting called to order at 6:12 PM by Ms. Maya Muller, Committee Chair.

Review of the Minutes of the Previous Meeting:

A motion was made to approve the minutes as written.  The motion was seconded and unanimously approved.

Election of Officers:

Mr. Mike Harden volunteered to be committee chair and Mr. Nick Benson agreed to be vice chair.  A motion was made to approve the volunteers and the motion was seconded and unanimously approved.

Work Plan:

Professor Plinz reviewed the Work Plan activities list, and recognized that all Fall 2010-Spring 2011 strategies have been accomplished.  She will send an updated work plan out to the members.  Mr. Harden said that he is working with the Columbia River Economic Development Council as well as with “Land Here, Live Here” Vancouver/Portland promotional effort.  Mr. Harden is going to discuss this a little more in detail with Professors Hughes and Plinz in the near future, and provide contacts for non-profit client work and social networking projects for our students/classes.  

Curriculum

Professor Plinz said all of CGT/ART’s new programs were approved by the Clark College committees as well as by the State Board.  The packet she distributed shows the final program names and courses as they will appear in the new catalogue.  Ms. Muller said she heard rumors from students who were saying InDesign was going to go away.  Professor Plinz said that the InDesign is a new course (CGT 103) focused on software training, and will be offered only if there is enough demand in the community. InDesign skills will be taught to students in various Graphic Design courses and our new Graphic Design Technology sequence (CGT 100 and CGT 200).  

Facilities:

Professor Plinz handed out the most recent proposal for expanded AA4 facilities (i.e. use of the old Electronics spaces and Print/Bindery areas). She explained how the classroom spaces in AA4 will be renovated to accommodate CGT, ART and an expanded Mac open lab. These classrooms will be put to more efficient use with these changes, and is still pending approval and funding from various groups on campus.

Instructional Learning Experience:

Professor Plinz said that she will need to find instructors for the Web Design, Flash and Video courses. Please let her know of any contacts to help us build our adjunct faculty for the web design area. She is also in need of additional advisory board members.  

Next Meeting Date:

The next meeting date will be October 13, 2011.  

Meeting adjourned at 7:15 PM.
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